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Kenichi Carrigan <carrigank@hotmail.com>

06/07/2013 07:02 PM

To "lbbiz@longbeach.gov" 
<lbbiz@longbeach.gov> 

cc  
Subject Entertainment with dancing 

permit-Wokcano 

Dear Mr. Sund,

As expressed in our communications in 2009 and again to the LBPD in 2011, I oppose the
issuance of Entertainment with Dancing renewal permit for Wokcano Restaurant. My condo
unit at the 133 The Promenade Walk, along with 5 6 other units, are located directly above the
business and impacted most by the noise (heavy bass sound from dancing music). I request the
City to not allow a business to operate a nightclub when it is physically located within a
residential building and directly shares wall/floor/ceiling with homeowners.

Thank you very much for your consideration and helping to improve the quality of life for the
downtown residents.

Sincerely,

K. Carrigan

H-1
CORRESPONDENCE - Kenichi Carrigan


